ST ALBANS EAST PRIMARY SCHOOL

Principal: Anne-Maree Kliman Phone: 03 9366 2071  Fax: 03 9366: 4237
Assistant Principal: Ricky Potter Email: st.albans.east.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au

Grade 3/ 4 Camp 2015: Expression of Interest

Dear Parents/Guardians,

This year the Grade 3/4 students may be given the opportunity to
attend a two night (three day) camp at Lady Northcote which is
located near Bacchus Marsh. The cost of the camp will be
approximately $190 and will run from the 27" - 30" of July 2015.

We need at least 50% of students willing to participate for the camp
to go ahead. A camp experience is very valuable for students. They
develop independence and social skills.

We encourage all parents to give a lot of consideration to allowing
their child to participate.

If you would like your Grade 3 or 4 child to attend please fill in the
expression of interest form below and return it by Friday 27" of
March 2015.

Thankyou[
Grade 3/4 Team

| give permission for my child to attend Lady
Northcote camp this year. | understand the cost and dates associated
~ with the camp and | am willing to place my child’s name down for
attendance at the camp.

Name: Signature:

Contact Phone number:




